
 

 

 

 

M E M O 
 

Date:  12 January, 2017 

 

To:  Board of Supervisors 

 

CC:    Carol J. Huchingson, Lake County Administrative Officer 

    

From:  Robert Massarelli, Community Development Director   

 

RE:  Cannabis Workshop   

 

During the last have of 2016 the Planning Commission has held a series of public 

workshops developing a conceptual draft ordinance regarding the development of 

cannabis in Lake County. As directed by the Board, this conceptual draft provides for a 

well regulated cannabis industry that protects the public health, safety and welfare. The 

purpose of this workshop is for the Board to provide direction to the staff in the further 

development of the ordinance.  

Attached are:  

1. The conceptual draft ordinance,  

2. A spreadsheet providing a matrix of cannabis activities by zoning district,  

3. A PowerPoint presentation summarizing the ordinance as well as a preliminary 

staffing requirements, budget, and schedule for implementation. 
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